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Sacred Heart
The diocese has published a book about the history of the diocese, and it includes pictures of all of the churches in the diocese. The books cost $35 each and will be available for purchase in both common areas after each mass starting October 26th and ending on November 17th. 

On October 25th at 7:00 pm the diocese is sponsoring a concert at Holy Name of Jesus Cathedral in Raleigh. The Choir of the National Shrine of Washington DC will be performing. All are invited but an RSVP is required, there will be no tickets and there is no charge. Please RSVP to this site https://dioceseofraleigh.org/rsvp-centennialconcert.

Save the Date; there will be a Mass of the Faithful: Honoring a Century of our People Through Worship live streaming in our social hall at 10:30 am on November 8th. 

The Centennial Ball: A Toast to Education, Vocations, and Charitable Works will be held at the Dorothy and Roy Park alumni Center at NC State University on November 9th. The cost for a ticket for this formal event is $10 and can be purchased from Catholic Charities.

Centennial Celebration swag is available from the website at the following link https://my-store-f020ea.creator-spring.com.

On November 16th and 17th, the Diocese of Raleigh will celebrate Centennial Sunday: Honoring Our Centennial, Gathered as One. We will provide snacks and drinks after each mass to celebrate 100 years in our social hall.

Raffle packages will be made available for purchase. A raffle package from each deanery is being created to include a hotel stay, an activity unique to the area, a dinner voucher, and local products. Tickets are $10 each and $20 for three. (A contact point for the tickets will be provided at a later date.)

Our parish will say 100 rosaries during this celebration period from October 19th through November 17th. Need as many people or groups as possible to participate by saying as many rosaries as possible in honor of our Diocesan Centennial Celebration. Any group participating please take pictures and send them to Connie Viola at cviola@ec.rr.com for publication on the website and inclusion in NC Catholic magazine. Anyone participating please notify Connie Viola at cviola@ec.rr.com who will keep count of the rosaries said.

